Town of Arlington Board of Assessors



Office 781-316-3050, Fax 781-316-3059, or email assessors@town.arlington.ma.us

Meeting of The Board of Assessors: June 21, 2010

Present: Mary Winstanley O'Connor, Esquire, Chairman

James J. Doherty, MAA, Chairman

Kevin P. Feeley, Esquire

The Board of Assessors met at 5:30 P.M.

Mr. Greeley updated the Board on Ms. Chinal's illness.

The Board reviewed and signed Motor Vehicle reports and other various documents and bills.

The Board voted Overlay Surplus of \$500,000 to be transferred to the general fund.

The Board held hearings on Overvaluations.

The Board instructed Mr. Greeley to continue with the sales ratio analysis and sales qualification process..

The Board adjourned at 8:30 p.m. and agreed to meet June 21, 2010.